"Exhibit 19



Re: document request

Time; Thu, 9 Nov 2017 (7:22:33 -0700

From: Official GLA Info Account <info@glamontana.org>
To: K Rakela <k.raketa@runbox.com>

Subject: Re: document request

msg-14213-35.html (2k)

2016 Sign-In Table Instructions - final.doc {64k)
2016 Verifier Instructions Final.docx (23k)

2016 Baliot Table Instructions final.doc (44k)

Attachments:
i
Dear Kathleen,

Recordings of Board or Committee meetings are not the official record. Recordings are used by the admin assistant to
clarify the content of the meeting minutes. The Nov. 6th minutes are still in draft form and not yet approved.

I have attached the 2016 procedures for the election workers. These procedures are being revised for the 2017 election.

You have already received all approved Board and Committee meeting minutes, including email votes of the board. These
were sent November 7, 2017 to you and to all email subscribers,

Thank you,

Charlene Murphy
GLA Secretary

On Wed, Nov 8, 2017 at 5:12 PM, K Rakela <k.rakela@runbox.com> wrote:
Dear GAl,
Piease see attached document request.
Thanks you,

Kathleen Rakela

Thank you for your e-mail to the Official GLA Info Account.

Your email has been immediately forwarded to ALL members of the GLA Board, and will be handled as soon as possible by
the appropriate officer, committee or the entire board depending on the issue.

Please be aware that complex or multi-part questions, formal complaints, and anything requiring
consultation with legal or financial staff may take longer for final resolution.

The Glastonbury Landowners Association Board of Directors



